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Residents, 
 
 
In light of the new suggested health guidelines and out of an abundance of caution the District 
has decided to close all Clubhouse facilities including the pool, outdoor courts, playground, as 
well as the cancellation of scheduled Clubhouse events starting Tuesday, 3/17/2020 until further 
notice. As you are likely aware, Pasco County has closed all government facilities and programs 
to minimize the risk of COVID-19. To be consistent with federal, state and local guidelines, The 
Clubhouse staff will continue to perform their work however, we ask residents to call or email to 
minimize contact. 
 
The programs and operations affected include:  
 
Pools: 

• All water areas will be closed immediately and will remain closed until further notice.  
Events: 

• All District events will be suspended immediately and will remain suspended until further 
notice. 

Rentals: 
• All rentals of District facilities effective Tuesday, March 17th until further notice will be 

cancelled.  Please contact District Staff regarding affected rental reservations. 

We will continue to monitor local, state, and federal communications, guidelines, 
recommendations, and advisories regarding COVID-19. Please act with calmness and caution. 

Practicing personal hygiene is your best defense: 

• Wash your hands often with soap & water 

• Cover your coughs & sneezes with your arm, not your hands         

• If you’re sick, please stay home & avoid crowds 
 

Thank you for your understanding during this time, 
Talavera Community Development District 
 

 
 


